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The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action 
thereon is presented. 

From: Recommendation: 

1) City Clerk, relative to a Land Exchange Refer to staff for further processing. 
Agreement with the Harbor Department for 
the development of Welcome Park. 

2) Civ- Clerk, relative to certification of Refer to General Manager. 
Final Programmatic Environmental Impact 
Report/Prograrnmatic Environmental Impact 
Statement and the Los Angeles River 
Revitalization Master Plan. 

3) City Clerk, relative to declaring a local 
emergency due to the ~ r i f i t h  park fire. ' '  

4) City Clerk, relative to declaring the Lotus 
Festival at Echo Park Lake a Special Event. 

5) Robert W. Becker, CEO, New Orleans 
City Park, presenting a donation toward the 
restoration of Griffith Park. ' 

Note and file. 

Note and file. 

Refer to Chief Financial Officer. 
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6) Kenneth E. Owen, Chair, Planning, Refer to General Manager. 
Zoning and Historic Preservation Commit- 
tee, Greater Oriffith Park Neighborhood 
Council, requesting that this Board hold a 
special Meeting regarding the senrice of 
alcoholic beverages at G-riffith ObservatOry. 

7) Thomas L. DeBoe, Chairperson, Echo 
Park Advisory Board, recommending that 
the Board commit to using environmentally 
friendly materials at all events held in that 
Park. 

8) Kenneth Howard, relative to signage in 
Griffith Park. 

9) Joseph F. Young, Co-Chair, Griffith Park 
Planning Task Force, Sierra Club, Angeles 
Chapter, to the General Manager, relative to 
reopening and restoring :Griffi.th Park after 
the fire. 

10) Kimberley Foley, Peninsula Dog Parlp, 
Inc., relative to having an' offLl6aSh' abgYp&k 
in the San Pedro area. 

11) Tom Ford, Vermont Neighborhood 
Association, relative to the proposed alcohol 
variance at the Griffith Observatory. 

. .  , . . .  . . 

12) Monica Dodi, relative to the Griffith 
Observatory Visitor Access Management 
Program. 

13) Marian Dodge, to Albert Landini, 
former Zoning Administrator, Department 
of City Planning, relative to the proposed 
alcohol variance at the Griffith ,Obseryatory. 

. . . . 

Refer to General Manager. 

Refer to General Manager. 

Note and file. 

Refer to General Manager. 

Refer to General Manager. 

Refer to General Manager. 

Refer to General Manager. 
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14) Steve Schlein, relative: . . to ' dle&d. ' Refer to General Manager. 
violations of the. Venice.Bei~fi.oce&'FFf6;i;f"f" ' ,  . 

, 

Walk permitting process. 

, 15) ~ucinda Phillips and Stacy Title, relative Refer to General Manager. 
to the- proposed liquof variance at .the ' 

Griffith Observatory and the bus . transport . 

system thereto. . . 

16) Noreen Galvin, relative to a business 
' 

Refer to General Manager. 
apparently being illicitly operated in 
Serrania Park. 

17) Anonymous, relative to the Permit Refer to General Manager. 
granted to Food Not Bombs to distribute 
food at Pershing Square. 

, . 

Report prepared by Paul Lil& ClkrkTypiii;' Commission Office. 




